
 
 

AALL LIBRARY SYSTEMS AND RESOURCE DISCOVERY SIS ANNUAL REPORT, 2022-2023 
The 2022-2023 LSRD-SIS Executive Board members were Keiko Okuhara, Chair; Rebecca L 

 
ACTIVITIES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS  
Revised Object and Amendments to bylaws:  
The Executive Board made a proposal to amend bylaws to update the LSRD- SIS object to 
broaden the scope of tasks of LSRD- SIS and clarify the members of the Executive Board and 
their duties and terms. In addition to the amendments to bylaws, the Board approved to 
update the following sections: Overview, Calendar of Events, Committees to bring the 

content of Website to current.  The revised object uniquely identifies the mission of SIS and 
creates a new infrastructure to carry on a sustainable plan for the future of LSRD-SIS to serve 
our stakeholders effectively by adapting innovative technologies and to take a lead on the 
evolution from MARC to the Semantic Web compliant metadata. All of the changes were 
voted approved by the membership during our annual business meeting in June.  
 
Ad-Hoc Sub-committees: 
LSRD-SIS Areas of Interest Website chaired by Keelan Weber, Member-at-Large was created 
to identify an expert in each area for any questions or guidance to help each other.  
Membership Survey Committee chaired by Rebecca Bearden, Vice Chair/Chair Elect reviews 
the biannual survey questionnaires to be more targeted to assess membership interests, 
needs and trends to solicit more volunteers and to encourage more membership 
involvement to strive for the future of our SIS.  
Bylaws and Handbook Committee chaired by Kevin Carey and Keiko Okuhara is an extension 
of what past LSRD board worked on to reexamine the scope of the object to comply with the 
name of our SIS .  
 
Black Lives Matter to support George A. Strait Scholarship & Fellows Program:  
The LSRD-SIS board and members decided to make a perpetual annual donation toward the 
Scholarship in the amount of $300 in 2021. However, the board found out that the program 
had received overwhelming financial support and decided to make a donation to the Black 
Law Librarians SIS (BLL-SIS) instead in the amount of $300 in 2022.  
 



 



 
 
We appreciate all helpful feedback and suggestions to educate the board how we could 
serve the membership better and to introduce useful tools and program ideas. Also, some 
work through Ad-hoc committees will be continued as Strategic Planning and Areas of 
Interest Committees in the coming year.  


